
Dash plaques will be reserved in the gazebo the night of the event for entrants who register by Friday, June 3rd. 
Pre-registered entrants’ dash plaques not picked up in the gazebo by 6:00 pm on June 17th will be released to other 

registrants. Remaining dash plaques will be given to day-of entrants on a first-come, first-serve basis as they 
register on the 17th.

All open (non paid parking spots) are not available for parking until 2:00 pm to help  assure customer  parking  for  
downtown  businesses. So, there  will  be  NO PARKING or  setting  up  on  sidewalks in front of businesses 
before 2:00 pm downtown. This will be enforced by the Canton Police Department and Cruise-In Committee. 

Downtown streets will be closed off to local traffic at 3:00 pm. 

*Please note that Reserved Paid Parking spots are able to park at 1:00 pm around Jones Park. 
(please see enclosed Reserved Paid Parking Form for more details)

2022 Canton Cruise-In Pre-Registration
Entrant’s Name:_____________________________________________________________________________

Mailing Address:____________________________________________________________________________

City:______________________________________________ State:_______________ Zip:________________

Phone:____________________________________________ Email:___________________________________

Club Affiliation:_____________________________________________________________________________

	 Circle One:		  Car		  Truck		  Motorcycle		  Other:___________________

Year:___________ Make:______________________________ Model:_________________________________

Color:______________________________________________ License Plate #:__________________________

Email: 	 cantonareachamber@gmail.com
Fax: 	 (309) 647-2712
Mail: 	 Canton Area Chamber of Commerce
	 48 N. Main Street
	 Canton, IL 61520

LIABILITY: The Canton Area Chamber of Commerce, their members, 
offices, directors; the City of Canton, State of Illinois, and their officers 
and directors; and anyone else connected with the Cruise-In are 
discharged from known or unknown damages, injuries or losses by an 
entrant to the Cruise-In.

The Canton Area  Chamber of Commerce 
is pleased to announce that the 31st Annual 

Cruise-In Car & Motorcycle Show will 
be Friday, June 17, 2022.  Enclosed is a 

flyer with more information regarding this 
family friendly event.

Pre-Registration is now being accepted 
and will continue to remain 

free of chargeFREE Open Parking Form

31st Annual

Feel free to contact us with questions or for more information: (309) 647-2677 
or cantonareachamber@gmail.com. 

Looking forward to another fun in the summer Cruise-In!


